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Comments: I am writing to express my concern for the possible reduction in recreational opportunities, especially

for motorized users in the CHUGACH.  I am a recreational user of both motorized and non-motorized activities.  I

already feel as though motorized use is too restricted and is shrouded by a bad reputation.  The CHUGACH is an

amazing playground for locals, non-locals and tourists alike; there needs to be at the very least maintained

opening of the current motorized areas, but I also feel strongly there should be expansion of access points for

people to access the backcountry in a safe and respectable manner! 


